
VANCEBORO STRAWBERRY FESTIVAL  
 

P. O.  Box 439 
Vanceboro, NC 28586 

252-229-6881 
www.vancebororescuesquad.com 

 
Dear Entertainer: 
 

The Vanceboro Strawberry Festival would like to invite you or your singing group 
to participate in our annual Strawberry Festival on First weekend in May.  The 
festival will be held at the Vanceboro Farm Life Elementary School. 
 
We are planning 30 minute performances starting at 10:30 and ending by 4pm by 
various groups in the Vanceboro area. We will have a PA system available. You 
are welcome to bring and set up your own equipment. We will provide 20amp/115 
and 30amp/240 electrical service. All performances will be on a covered stage. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you before March 1st. If you have any questions, 
please do not hesitate to call the message line (252) 229-6881. 
 
Sincerely,        
 

Keith Cannon 

Program Director 
Keith Cannon 
 
 
 

_____________________________________________________________ 

VANCEBORO STRAWBERRY FESTIVAL  

ENTERTAINMENT REGISTRATION FORM 
 

Name of Group:          _____ 

Address:             

Email:           _____ 

Contact Person:      ____________________________    

Phone # :     __    Cell # :_______________________________ 

Time preference:       Type of Music   _____ 

 

Please complete this form and return it by March 1st to: 
email - vsf1985@gmail.com or, mail to the following address: 

Vanceboro Rescue Squad  

    ENTERTAINMENT 
    PO Box 439 
    Vanceboro, NC 28586 


